
From: Tom Carney  
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 9:40 AM 

To: Steve Berlin; Richard Superfine 
Subject: Ethics reporting 

 

Steve, Rich, 
 
I apologize, but I realized that I forgot to report that I attended the post reception to the state 
of the city address: 
 
 
 
Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the City’s Municipal Code, City of Chicago employees or officials 
attending this reception must report to the Chicago Board of Ethics the hospitality accepted 
from the City Club of Chicago, within 10 days of the event. You may use the following to report it, via 
email: “Pursuant to §2-156-142(d)(12) of the Municipal Code, please be advised that I am reporting that, 
on August 29, 2019, I attended a post-speech reception hosted by the City Club of Chicago, in 
my official City capacity.” 
 
 
Again, I apologize for my tardiness in reporting this.  Please advise if there is anything else 
needed on my end.    
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Thomas Carney 
First Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
 


